
Dear TSA Sailors, Coaches and Families, We look forward to welcoming you at Rush Creek.

Let us share with you our club map with some guides for your arrival, launching and parking. 
Our gate will be open starting Friday. At night, please use code 6500 (no need to # or *) 
Please text 972-375-8477 if you plan to camp so we know to expect you.

Have a safe trip!!!
The Rush Creek Chocopalooza Team


